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NOTICE FOR CAUTION REGARDING FRAUDULENT
RECRUITMENT
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It has come to our notice that various fake websites/fraudulent
Recruitment agencies are issuing offer of appointments forging
NPCIL's name/logo and trying to deceive by false promises of
securing job in NPCIL.
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All are hereby informed not to fall prey to such fraudulent websites/
Recruitment agencies and only rely on the information from our
official website www.npcilcareers.co.in for these purpose. NPCIL
strongly recommends that the potential job seekers should not
respond to such solicitations as the NPCIL will not accept any
liability for any loss or damage that may be suffered or incurred
directly or indirectly through correspondences with fraudulent
individuals or recruitment agencies. In case, you come across any
such incident or fraud, please immediately reach out to appropriate
government authorities.
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Without prejudice to the aforesaid, NPCIL reserve its rights to
initiate appropriate legal proceedings under relevant laws against

individuals who are perpetrators of such offences and public in
general are advised not to fall prey to such fraudulent activities.




